
CYBERSAFE
Parent Presentation
Parent session by Cybersafe Families  
Wednesday 8 May at 6.30pm  
Jeffreys Linn Arts Centre



Families are invited to attend a parent session hosted by Cybersafe Families on Wednesday 
8 May at 6.30pm in the Jeffreys Linn Arts Centre (Term 2). 

At this session, parents will be provided with strategies to help make the home environment 
cyber safe. All Cybersafe Families’ presentations are delivered by professionals in the field, 
who have an understanding that all children are at different stages in their online journey.

The parent information session will include:

•	 Introduction to the most popular and current social media platforms
•	 Tools to recognise and manage cyber bullying
•	 Information about online grooming and other risks
•	 Communication strategies – how to start difficult conversations
•	 Strategies for supporting positive online behaviour, including tips on  

managing screen time

Click here to register your attendance.

Marika Taylor
Head of Junior School

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1204585

